
PUBLIC NOTICE  

GATHERING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 

THE ESTES VALLEY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT  

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that a work session will be held and attended by the Board of 

Directors of the ESTES VALLEY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT at 4:45 PM on Tuesday June 28th, 

2022, at Town Hall located at 170 MacGregor Ave, Estes Park, Colorado.   

This is a work session meeting between the EVFPD board, and the Town of Estes Park board 

and no actions will be taken during this event, however there will be a quorum of the board 

present. 

This NOTICE is given pursuant to statute this 23rd, day of June 2022.  

ESTES VALLEY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

     Erika Goetz, Recording Secretary  




